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TRINITY EVENTS 
 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 9 
8:15 am Worship with Communion 

9:30 am Outdoor Worship with Communion 
10:45 am Worship with Communion 

 

MONDAY, AUGUST 10 
5:30 pm Zumba 

 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 12 
5:30 pm Zumba 

7:00 pm Yoga 
 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 13 
7:00 pm Sunday School Meeting 

 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 16 
8:15 am Worship with Communion 

9:30 am Outdoor Worship with Communion 
10:45 am Worship with Communion 

 

  PRAYER LIST  
 

 

TLC DISCIPLES 
Alicia Musheno, Barb Trout, Don Leslie, Ray Petersen (military), 
Kris Glad (military) 
 

TLC FRIENDS 
Elaine Seymour (cancer), Lynea Morgan, William Lee, Colleen 
Wisniewski (cancer),  Janet Spencer and family 

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION AND LABELS FOR EDUCATION are two simple ways we can have a big 
impact in our community.  You might have already seen these labels and wonder what they are 
all about. Each label donated helps to raise money for an organization at no additional cost to 
you. Just simply cut them out and bring them with you on Sunday. The Box Tops will go to a local 
school to help raise money for field trips, guest authors, art supplies, 

and playground equipment. The Labels for Education will be delivered to the children’s area 
at Schlow Library to help purchase additional learning materials. 
 

Drop boxes for both Box Tops for Education and Labels for Education are located in the mail-
box area at TLC.  If you have any questions, please contact Lena Sheaffer, Lena@psu.edu. 

 
 

TLC FINANCIAL INFORMATION 
  July 1, 2015 – July 30, 2015 

 

Income             $16,641.05 

Expenses         $21,075.55 

Difference    - $ 4,434.50   

 

 These amounts represent operating income and 
expenses and do not include any interest, divi-

dends or investment value changes.  

 

VISIT GERMANY IN 2016 
 

Have you ever wanted to visit Germany but didn’t 

know how?  Would you like to visit cities that were 

significant in Martin Luther’s life?  Then sign up for 

an 11 day tour of Germany with Pastor Greg Van 

Dyke of Davidsville, PA, for only $3,179.  This 

price includes breakfast and most evening meals, all 

transportation and transfers with your US flight be-

ginning and ending in Washington DC.  The trip begins October 31 and 

ends on November 10, 2016 and all it takes is a $400 (first come first 

served) deposit with final payment due 

100 days before departure.   If you 

have questions or would like a bro-

chure, email me at dam4@psu.edu.   
 

Duane Moberg 
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Dear Friends, 

 

This spring you, the churches of the Allegheny Synod, worked together as part of the Kenya Motorbike Challenge. I am happy to 

announce that together we have raised $12,500 to purchase motorbikes for our sisters and brothers in the KELC. I hope you can 

celebrate this as a wonderful accomplishment. I hope you will share this with your congregations and extend my thanks to them for 

all they did to make this happen, and for their continuing prayers for our sisters and brothers in Kenya. 

 

I have pasted below a message from +Bishop Zacharias Kahuthu, bishop of the KELC. He truly appreciates all you have done and 

how it is a sign of our unity in Christ.  Please feel free to share this. 

 

 

Bishop Michael Rhyne 
Allegheny Synod of the 

Evangelical Lutheran Church in America 

701 Quail Ave, Altoona PA 

 

 

Dear Bishop Michael Rhyne 
 

God`s love, peace and grace be with you and the the people you are serving. I was so happy when I read the email from you and 

the information in it. Thank all who contributed their money for the mission in Kenya. Your Synod  has stretched a generous hand 

in assisting KELC in buying the motor bikes. Thank you. 

 

We are waiting for our guests from your Synod who will strengthen the companionship among us as they will experience our life 

and work in the church and share with us the same from your Synod. We wish them safe journey and best experience in Kenya. 

 

Remain blessed 

 

Kahuthu 

 16602 


